
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 10/15/2010 3:24:48 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: URGENT: Letter from Senator Dean Florez

Can you call me?

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, October 15, 2010 10:27 AM 
To: Clanon, Paul;
Lindh, Frank
Subject: Fw: URGENT: Letter from Senator Dean 
Florez

From: Cooper, Shawn 
To: Bedwell, Ed:
Kauss, Kent;lRedacted 
Brian K; Park, Hyun; Hartman, Sanford (Law); Garber, Stephen (Law)
Cc: Darbee, Peter; Johns, Christopher; Pruett, Greg S.; Zigelman,
Jacob; Mullen, Patrick W; [Redacted |;
Johnson, Kirk; Keenan, Jack; Williams, Geisha; Salas, Edward A (ET); Jawed, 
Ferhaan (ET); Hamilton, Gayle 
Sent: Fri Oct 15 10:23:20 
2010
Subject: URGENT: Letter from Senator Dean Florez

Williamson, Dana C; Bottorff, Thomas E; Cherry,

«Docu men t. pdf»
Team:

Attached you'll find the latest fax from Dean
Florez.

Florez claims the company did not provide the

SB GT&S 0449986

mailto:BKC7@pge.com


information he requested and our claims we withheld information due to the NTSB 
investigation is misleading. He references a letter he received from the 
NTSB General Counsel, stating no such restriction of information was placed on 
PG&E.

The Senator is now asking us to provide the 
information at Tuesday's hearing.

Chris Johns and Kent Kauss were copied on the 
letter along with Mike Peevey and Paul Clanon.

Shawn
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